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To all our Villa neighbors, and your family members who have served our 

nation in the Military,  
with honor and valor to defend and insure our freedoms,  

we thank you for your sacrifices and pay special tribute to you all this 
 

November 11 
Veterans Day 

 

 
 
 

“Honor to the soldier and sailor everywhere, who bravely bears his country’s 
cause. Honor, also, to the citizen who cares for his brother in the field and 

serves, as he best can, the same cause.”– Abraham Lincoln 
 
 
 

“As we express our gratitude, we must never forget that the highest 
appreciation is not to utter words, but to live by them.”– John Fitzgerald 

Kennedy 
 
 

To All Marines 
Happy 245th Anniversary to the Corps 

Semper Fi 
 

 
 

FROM HOWARD GRUBB 
 

Thanks to each of you who responded to the short notice to help 
secure the pool and gazebo furnishings against the potential 

onslaught of Hurricane Eta.  
It made such a  quick chore for clearing the area. 

 
 

 

https://www.keepinspiring.me/abraham-lincoln-quotes/


AN INVITATION FROM ALICE & LYLE 
 

We are again planning on fixing Thanksgiving Dinner for those 
who have no plans.  We assume we will have our regulars and 
anticipate some additional guests due to Covid.  We will have turkey 
and all the trimmings and also salmon for anyone who does not like 
turkey or prefers a variety.  Also, if you would like dinner, but don't 
want to risk being around too many people, we can bring you a hot 
plate to enjoy in your home.  We just have to know who is 
coming/wants a plate so we can ensure plenty of food for 
everyone.  Dinner will be served at 1:00.  Call Alice and Lyle Kienitz 
@989-274-9827 or email avkienitz@aol.com 
  
We will also have a Christmas open house on December 22 from 5 
pm -?  Bring a snack or appetizer and your preferred beverage and 
we will make merry and enjoy the season. 
  
Christmas Dinner will be ham and turkey and all the trimmings on 
Christmas Day.  We will serve again at 1:00.  Let us know if you can 
join us and we will set a place at the table. 

 
 

 
INTRODUCING NEW WELCOME COMMITTEE 

 
Members of the Villas Welcome Team will visit all community 
neighbors during November and December to re-welcome everyone, 
provide helpful materials, answer questions, and gather information 
for the new Directory which will be distributed in March. 
 
We thank Chair, Cindy Charland and Team Members Alice 
Kienitz, Barbara Spang, Dawn French, Lisa Scrafford, Jane 
Huhn, Tessa Sherman, Suzanne Staab. 

 
 

 
 
EVERY WEDNESDAY IS WOMEN'S NIGHT GATHERING AT THE 
GAZEBO  
4:00 to 6:00 PM. Bring a beverage and join us for laughs and good 
company. 
 

 

mailto:avkienitz@aol.com


 
MONTHLY VILLA BOARD MEETING 

Thursday, November 19 
Agenda, time and call in details will follow 

 
 

 
For future additions to  

Voice of the Villas 
kindly contact editor 

Marie Palagonia 
marjoe1988@verizon.net 
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